
From:  
Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 11:13 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] request for delegation at CPSC meeting 
 
Dear CPSC Clerk: 
 
I would like to make a request to delegate at the upcoming Community and Protective Services 
Committee meeting on March 29th.  I would like to provide some commentary relevant to the Animal 
Welfare Advisory Committee report (re exotic wildlife in London) that I understand will be considered at 
the meeting.  
 
If you require any additional information, please let me know. Please confirm receipt of this 
email.  Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rob Laidlaw 
Zoocheck Inc. 
788 ½ O’Connor Drive 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4B 2S6 
 
 
 


